
Statement on Accessibility 
 

 
The South Tahoe Public Utility District is committed to making our website 
accessible and usable by all people, including those with disabilities and 
users of assistive technology such as screen readers. We achieve this by 
complying with Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 Level AA (WCAG 
2.0 AA).  
 
Accessibility is an Ongoing Process  
 
We periodically contract with third-party accessibility consultants to audit for 
and remediate the site to comply with WCAG 2.0 AA guidelines using 
automated testing tools and manually. The District also updates its site 
between audits, which may impact accessibility as the site is edited.  
 
If You Would Like to Report an Accessibility Problem  
 
We are dedicated to meeting your accessibility needs. However, if you cannot 
fully access the information on our website, would like to report an 
accessibility problem, or have any comments or feedback, please contact us:  
info@stpud.us 
530-544-6474 
 
Please provide the following information to help us provide the information 
you are seeking and to correct the accessibility problem:  

• URL (web address) of the material you tried to access or accessibility 
problem you encountered.  

• The problem you experienced.  

• Your contact information.  
 
Third-Party Websites and Applications  
 
Our website links to third parties such as other websites, Facebook, Twitter, 
and YouTube. The South Tahoe Public Utility District does not control the 
accessibility of these third-party sites. 


